Regular Monthly Meeting September 11, 2008

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, September 11, 2008, 4:00 P.M. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Larry Herman, Bob Peters and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

Chief Tresky gave the monthly Police Report.

Motion by Mr. Albertini second by Mr. Peters to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Mr. Albertini second by Mr. Peters to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Supervisor Peters explained the current road salt issues relating to the Council of Governments and the high price of salt.

Chief Tresky stated that the smooth operator program would be in effect, in a effort to reduce aggressive driving.

Public Comment:

Mrs. Dee Holser asked if anything could be done about the salt costs.

Motion by Mr. Albertini second by Mr. Herman to adjourn.